

Dear Birth Mother,

We want to first express our gratitude for your decision to choose adoption and realize how difficult this decision is. We have struggled to have children of our own and have found hope and love by starting a family through adoption. We are both open to consider a semi-open adoption.

We first met in High School and have been friends ever since. We have been married for over 15 years and have lived in San Diego the entire time. Allison received a Bachelors degree from BYU-Idaho and Alan received a Bachelors degree from San Diego State University.

We have a sweet, funny, and beautiful son named Chase who we adopted in 2022. He is such a lovable and kind boy already and loves playing. He is going to make the absolute best big brother and he brings so much love to our family.

Allison works for a local energy company and is in charge of the information management team. She also heads the committee that looks for ways to improve women working and being promoted in the workplace. Alan works as an Accounting Manager for a non-profit organization that specializes in the education of young children in low income areas.

We belong to a Christian church called The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-Day Saints. We are active in our church and believe strongly in values like honesty, integrity, and trying to do good in our community. We both serve as volunteer teachers in our church.

We enjoy the perks of living in San Diego, one of them being visits to the dog beach with our 2 dogs named Nala and Macy. We also enjoy living close to the local Zoo and some fun hiking trails by our house. We enjoy time at home as a family, playing games together or catching up on a favorite TV show.

Allison's family lives in San Diego. Alan's family lives across the United States from Washington State to Maryland. We are fortunate to have friends that live nearby that we have had since High School, and most have families of their own. Everyone we have spoken to about adoption has been extremely supportive and are very excited about our decision to adopt again.

We are so grateful for your decision to choose adoption. We look forward to learning more about you throughout this journey together.

Allan % Allison







Chase was adopted in 2022 and he is 2 years old. Alan and Allison love spending time together as a family. We are very close with our extended families and they are so excited and supportive of our plan to adopt again.

We have 3 nieces and 3 nephews that we spend spend time with whenever we have the chance. They range from ages 4 to 20.
We get together with our families several times a year to celebrate holidays, birthdays and many other occasions.









We live in a beautiful home that we love spending time in.
We live in a suburb of San Diego, California.
It's a quiet and safe neighborhood. Our neighbors are a mix of retired and new families. We live close to a community park and many hiking trails.

We are so
excited to be able
to share our life
with another child
and to experience new
adventures with them
as our family grows.



